

Nickname Number M

Part 1 Instruction: Listen to the audio and complete the paragraph by typing the right words. Make sure u spelled it correctly.

She has a Unibrow



Marissa was born with a **1)** imperfection. She has a unibrow. A unibrow is one long brow. Most **2)** have two eyebrows. People make fun of her for having a unibrow. A lot of people don't want to be **3)** with her. She does have two good friends though. Heather and Joe are Marissa's best friends. They **4)** Marissa for who she is. Heather was approached by the **5)** kids. The leader of the popular kids was Amy. Amy offered Heather a spot in her **6)** if she left Marissa. Heather **7)** about it. Although she loved Marissa, she always dreamed of being popular. She told Amy that she had to think about the offer. Heather told Joe what happened. Joe was mad that Heather had to even **8)** about it. "You have been friends with Marissa **9)**", Joe said. Heather thought about it. She thought about all the times she and Marissa did **10)** together, ate together, and laughed together. It wasn't worth it to give all that up for **11)** She called Amy. "I'm never leaving Marissa, she's **12)** on the inside." After talking to Amy, Heather asked Marissa and Joe to hang out.

Part 2 Instruction: Drag and drop the answers from the blue box to the question.

Heather and Joe.	The girl with a unibrow.	A spot in her group.
They made fun of her.	A unibrow.	He was mad.
It's one long brow.	The leader of the popular kids.	

1	What did Joe feel when Heather told him about Amy's offer?	
2	What does unibrow mean?	
3	Who is Amy?	
4	Who are Marissa's best friends?	
5	What did Amy offer Heather if she would leave Marissa?	
6	What kind of physical imperfection does Marissa have?	
7	What did people do to Marissa?	
8	Who is Marissa?	

Part 3 Instruction: Drag the word below and drop it to the right meaning.

1	For an extremely long time or too much time.	
2	A small, usually round area of color.	
3	To spend a lot of time in a place or with someone.	
4	The fact that someone is liked by many people.	
5	To consider something as satisfactory.	
6	Relating to the body.	
7	Having a particular value.	
8	To come near to something or someone.	
9	One long brow.	
10	To ask someone if they would like to have something.	

ACCEPT	HANG OUT	POPULARITY	UNIBROW
APPROACH	OFFER	SPOT	WORTH
FOREVER	PHYSICAL		

Great Job!!!